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It is time to end Vote By Mail in Oregon  

This issues with chain of custody and avenues of fraud opportunity is too hard to 

ignore, especially following the DMV scandal.  Many informed voters do not trust this 

scheme that provides convenience but leaves accuracy to the imagination  

 

Please end Vote by mail in Oregon!  


